XXXV

Acknowledgment

Editing a book is a quite hard but involves a set of enriching activities of discussion and exchange of
ideas and experiences, process management, organization and integration of contents, and many others,
with the permanent objective of creating a book that meets the public expectations. And this task can-
not be accomplished without a great help and support from many sources. As editors we would like to
acknowledge the help, support and believe of all who made possible this creation.

First of all, the edition of this book would not have been possible without the ongoing professional
support of the team of professionals of IGI Global. We are grateful to Dr. Mehdi Khosrow-Pour, to
Mrs. Kristin Klinger, Director of Editorial Content, and to Mrs. Jan Travers, Managing Director, for
the opportunity. A special mention of gratitude is due to Mrs. Christine Bufton, Assistant Development
Editor, for her professional support and friendly words of advice, encouragement and prompt guidance.

Special thanks go also to all the staff at IGI Global, whose contributions throughout the process of
production and making this book available all over the world was invaluable.

We are grateful to all the authors, for their insights and excellent contributions, which made possible
this book.

Thank you.
The Editors,

Maria Manuela Cruz-Cunha
Jodo Eduardo Varajdo

January 2010



